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Dear Parents/ Carers,

After a shorter week than usual  I bring to you a briefer than usual Headteacher’ 
Blog.

Many Thanks,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

 Working with other schools - 

I really enjoyed taking time out this week with  Mrs Fortescue and some children 
from Class 2 and 3 at a Rugby Tournament held at Lindisfarne Middle School. Lots 
of schools from the Alnwick Partnership took part and I was immensely proud of 
the skill and good sporting behaviour displayed by our children. Well done to 
everyone. 

PTA Reminders

PTA Air Ambulance collection Monday 
8th May 1p.m.

Family Bingo Night Friday 12th May in 
Glanton Village Hall.

Reminders -
SRE Parent and Governors Workshop Monday 8th May at 3.30 p.m. Creche in Class 
1.
When making payments for Ford Castle please send  payment in with the payment 
card.
Hats, suncream and water bottles are needed in school now summer is 
approaching.

Your opinion counts …

We have kindly been offered to keep some of 
the hens that we hatched in school. As many of 
you know keeping animals has many advantages 
and disadvantages. Please let us know of your 
opinion by popping a note in our comments box 
situated in the foyer or talking to a member of 
staff.


